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I support this bill as the county fairgrounds are a very much needed community 

feature.  My 4H club, FFA, riding club (Valley View Riders), OHSET and individuals 

heavily use the arena and grounds.  Many are in disrepair and some the asthma 

footing is so bad it's dangerous for the horses due to concussion, musculoskeletal 

issues (too deep footing, too hard, uneven) and can be dangerous for riders as well, 

particularly with certain riding disciplines such as drill teams, gaming and jumping. 


